
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The School understands that many people make considerable sacrifices to send students to the School. 
As a way of assisting parents and the whole School community, I encourage those who are eligible to 
submit a Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) Application. The CSEF application form can be 
downloaded from the School’s website: https://www.bmg.vic.edu.au/community/camps-sports-
excursions-fund-csef/  

To encourage people to make an application, the School will provide a rebate equivalent to the School 
Development Levy for those families who submit applications which are approved by The Education 
Department. 

The form which outlines eligibility requirements needs to be returned to the School by 17 June 2022 
(last day of Term 2). Parents must meet the eligibility requirements by: 

Eligibility Date: 31 January 2022 

2nd CRN validation date (for failed CRNs only): 26 April 2022 

The requirement for parents to complete and submit a new application form each year, was removed 
from 2018. Parents that received the CSEF at Bacchus Marsh Grammar in 2021 do not need to 
complete an application form in 2022, providing there has been no change to their family 
circumstances. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew A. Neal 

Principal 
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